April Canine Capers 4-H Club Meeting.

We started by calling the meeting to order. We had roll calls and answered with whether we like hotdogs or hamburgers. We had 11 attendants at the meeting and 3 advisers at the meeting. The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Julia Arbogast and the 4-H pledge led by Brandyn Heitkamp. Then we read the notes on the March meeting which was held at Greenville Area Dog Club from 6:30 to 7 and it lasted 37 minutes. Then we did the treasurer's report by treasurer Asa DeMange. After the treasurer's report we had the health and safety report with health and safety officer Kaylie Strawser. We talked about how important hydration is for dogs.

New business items to discuss were to turn in your trash bash and shot clinic forms ASAP.

We couldn't vote on the 2021 fair theme because we didn't have enough attendants. We have decided to have a fun match this year and it is to be held at Greenville Area Dog Club.

The next meeting will be Monday, May 24th, 2021 at the Greenville Area Dog Club.